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REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
RÉGION D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-00-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 25 January 2000

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET AGREEMENT FOR THE PROVISION OF 9-1-1 EMERGENCY
CALLING SERVICE

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

For discussion.

BACKGROUND

The attached letter dated 10 January 2000 from the City of Nepean Fire Chief, transmits a letter dated
21 December 1999 from Vidéotron Communications Inc., which outlines a proposal to offer, in the
near future, a competitive local telephone service to businesses in the Region.  The following
documentation has been issued separately:

1. CRTC letter dated 24 July 1998 and attachments

2. Agreement for the Provision of Emergency Calling Service in Ontario

The Board Chair has requested that this item be put on the agenda for discussion.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson








